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Over 14,000 Bottles Of Water In “H20 For Puerto Rico” Donation
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Senator Elaine Phillips today announced that Long Island Cares will be sending more than

14,000 bottles of donated water collected by residents of the 7th Senate District to Puerto

Rico as part of her “H20 For Puerto Rico donation drive.”

“Thank you to all those who have donated bottled water, both online and at partnering drop

-off locations throughout the district for our “H2O for Puerto Rico” drive,” Senator Elaine

Phillips said. “Because of your generosity, Long Island Cares will be sending more than 14,000

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/elaine-phillips/landing


bottles of water to aid those in need and still reeling from the devastating hurricanes.

Residents in Puerto Rico are still in desperate need of water and we will continue the drive

through December.”


